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From The President: 

Last month we had five individuals submit petitions for membership. These individuals will be inducted at our 

next stated. Please make every effort to attend this meeting.   

Miki Reynolds the recipient of the Valley Forge trip gave an extremely interesting report on her trip and how it 

influenced her thoughts on the history of our country.  

It was especially gratifying to see the large attendance we had at our meeting last month.  

Fraternally Yours 
  
David Glass, President Piedmont Chapter #504 National Sojourners 
  
Minutes of the March Meeting: 
 
Meeting called to order by Brother President David Glass at 1830 hours. 
 
The Prayer was offered up by Brother Terry Washam. 
 
The Pledge of Allegiance and Toast to the Flag were led by Brother Washam. 
 
Dinner was served. 
 
Our distinguished members, Brother Richard Ripley, Past National Historian, and Brother Terry 
Washam, National BOL Committee member were introduced 
 
The Happy Box was passed followed by the tip box. 
 
The Treasurer reported $1,629.83 in the bank account. 



Brother Glass reported that he had visited Brother Wally Stopkey this week and that he is doing as 
well as can be expected. 
 
All committees reported. 
 
Miss Miki Reynolds reported to the Chapter on her attendance at FFVF and stated that it had given 
her food for thought about patriotism.  Several members had questions.   
 
There being no further business to come before the Chapter, Brother Glass closed the meeting at 
2030 hours. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Willis K. Whichard, Jr., Secretary 
 
From the Camp Commander: 
 
I E A R 
 
Don’t forget the planning meeting for the Regional encampment to be held in Fayetteville.  The 
planning meeting will be at Wayne Lodge in Goldsboro at 9:30 on Saturday. 
 
E I A R 
 
From Your Editor: 
 
Sorry for the lateness and brevity of this newsletter.  As they say, “stuff happens!”  
 

The August meeting of Chapter 504 

 
will be at 

 
The Golden Corral in Raleigh/Garner 

 
At 1830 hours Wednesday, August 16th 

 
Please be there. 

 
 


